

29/08/2017 15:15

Dear Legco members,

We are South Island School students writing to inform you about the illegal ivory trade that has been going on since the 1989. This has killed millions of innocent elephants, the population of elephants have dropped from 26 million in the 1800 to less than one million today.

These elephants are being killed little by little and quickly they are going to go extinct. It is expected in the next fifteen years, the elephants will perish. These elephants are magnificent creatures that we should cherish and enjoy, so shouldn't our future children and grand children get to meet and enjoy these magnificent creatures too? If so ban all of this and your future children and grandchildren will get to enjoy these magnificent creatures forever. Just a little information, we do not want the elephants to go extinct and we would like to help them any way we can, that is the reason we are writing this email. Please ban this trade for the sake of the elephants and your children.

Thanks
South Island School students